
Hispanic Serving Institution

HSI Week Event

These students are from
all over Texas and have

been accepted as
TAMU-CC students for
the fall 2024 semester.
They are provided with

educational and
enrichment activities

before arriving on
campus, upon which
they participate in
STEM and support

activities throughout
the school year. By

combining academic
preparation with

personal development
activities, the program
ensures that students

are better prepared for
the demands of college

life.  

On September 7, students in
the Texas A&M University-
Corpus Christi (TAMU-CC) HSI
STEM Operation Success
(SOS) Collegiate STEM
Institute (CSI) summer bridge
program participated in an
inspiring team-building
activity on North Padre Island,
where they learned to surf with
the help of the university’s Rec
Sports Outdoor Adventures
team. This event was part of the

bridge program’s
comprehensive approach to
preparing students for
college by fostering
community, belonging, and
teamwork. The four-week
virtual summer program,
federally funded by the HSI
ED office, supports incoming
students identified as
underrepresented.

#HSIBelong
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